
FOR THE  
LOVE OF TIMBER
As we all become more environmentally friendly, we’re heading back to the basics 

when it comes to the materials we choose, and we’ve fallen in love with timber. 

From weatherboards to decks, feature areas to flooring, timber brings a relaxed 

feel to any home. But while it’s beautiful to look at, timber needs protection to 

stay looking good – and Resene has a range of stains, clears and paints to help.

TOUCH WOOD
Will the dark woods 
of yesteryear tickle 
your classic tastes, or 
will the light woods of 
modern living brighten 
up your life? The 
Resene Woodsman 
and Resene Colorwood 
wood stain ranges have 
everything you need to 
rejuvenate and protect 
timber inside and out, 
and help your timber 
look good and last 
longer. For natural look 
interiors opt for Resene 
Aquaclear Natural. Or 
use Resene Colorwood 
stain to rejuvenate or 
enhance the colour 
before clear finishing. 
View the Resene 
Woodcare stand at your 
local Resene ColorShop. 
resene.co.nz/colorshops

COLOURS FEATURED
Base: Resene Matai and 
Resene Oregon.
Tray: Resene Emerald 
Green and Resene 
Apollo Blue.
Plate: Resene Red 
Pepper and Resene 
Deep Purple.
Bowl: Resene Desert 
Yellow and Resene Satin 
Orange.


